
 

 
 

 
AgJunction Announces Changes to its Board of Directors 

 
HIAWATHA, KS, December 8, 2016 – AgJunction Inc. (TSX: AJX) ("AgJunction" or the 
"Company"), a leader in automated steering and machine control technology for precision 
agriculture, announces that Mr. Mark Anderson has resigned from the board of directors.  The 
Company thanks Mr. Anderson for his years of service to AgJunction. 
 
About AgJunction  

AgJunction (www.agjunction.com) provides innovative hardware and software applications for 
precision agriculture worldwide. The Company holds more than 140 patents and markets its 
products and services under leading brand names including Novariant, Outback Guidance® and 
Satloc®. AgJunction is headquartered in Hiawatha, Kansas, with executive offices in Fremont, 
California, and facilities in Scottsdale, Arizona; Winnipeg, Manitoba; and Brisbane, Queensland, 
Australia.  AgJunction is listed on the Toronto Stock Exchange (TSX) under the symbol "AJX." For 
more information, please visit www.agjunction.com. 
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